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May 29, 2020 
 
The Chief Executive Officer 
Fair Trading Commission 
Good Hope 
Green Hill 
ST MICHAEL  
 
Attention: Dr. Marsha Atherley-Ikechi, Director of Utility Regulation 
 
Dear Madam 
 
Re: Force Majeure Exemption – Impact of COVID-19 on Standards of Service 

 
The Barbados Light & Power Company (BLPC) refers to your letter dated May 15, 2020 
ref: 4/12/8 on the matter of our request for force majeure exemption for specific 
Standards of Service targets.  
 
Attached is BLPC’s Application in accordance to the guidance provided by the Fair 
Trading Commission. 
 

 


